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Burgers, Beer, & 

Business Networking Event 

Happening THIS MONDAY, 

June 18 at Blackledge Country 

Club 

Summer is rapidly approaching, and it is 

the perfect time for another lovely early-

evening gathering with your fellow 

Hebron business community members for 

a "Burgers, Beers, and Business" event. 

The next event is set for Monday, June 

18th.  
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Our hosts for the June 18th networking 

evening will be Blackledge Country Club, 

who have offered to open their lovely 

Blackledge River Tavern and Sports Pub to 

the Hebron Business Community for the 

evening. The event will be held from 

6:00-7:30 p.m. at Blackledge, 180 

West Street.   

 

Come network with your fellow Hebron 

business folks, have a cold drink on the 

Club's new patio area, and enjoy the start 

of summer! 

   

If you are planning to attend, 

please CLICK HERE to RSVP. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 

evening!  

  

  

base in a manner consistent with 

the town plan while minimizing 

the impact on the existing 

environment or the desirable 

rural character of the 

community. 
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